
Eel  River  Empire  Lodge  No.
147
We have a first degree scheduled for the 27th of August, and a
third  degree  scheduled  for  september.   It’s  nice  to  see
this much activity in new members wanting to join the Lodge. 
The median age is somewhere near the late sixties, and the
need for some  more new and younger bodies is critical.  Those
who have taken the degrees recently, fortunately, have  taken
to  the  fraternity  like  ducks  to  water.   The  need  for
additional sideliners to help with the running of the Lodge,
and to take vacant officer chairs, while not critical, is
certainly  needed.   If  you  would  like  to  fill  a  officer
position and get more involved in the Lodge we would welcome
you.  This is where you start to become the Master of the
Lodge, an honor you will be proud of all the rest of your
life.

Enough for now

Come to Lodge

Theodore B. Lichti WM. 
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